
Community
Microgrid in
Bodalla

The Australian National University, SHASA, 
Essential Energy and Zepben have partnered 
on a project, to see if a microgrid will work 
in South Durras, Broulee, Congo, Bodalla, 
Central Tilba/Tilba Tilba and Mystery Bay. 

You are invited to take part in the second round 
of community forums being undertaken by the 
South Coast Microgrids Feasibility Project (SURF).  

At these forums the Project Partners will provide 
an update on the project to Bodalla residents, and 
you will also have the chance to have your say on 
microgrid options for your community.

The microgrid feasibility studies are funded by the 
Federal Department of Industry Science Energy 
and Resources.



Workshop details
Sunday, 18 June 2023

10am to 12noon

Bodalla Community Hall, 60 Princes Highway

Light refreshments will be provided

RSVP to Sharan by Thursday 15 June 2023, 
by emailing bodallabakery@gmail.com

Find out more
For more information about the project, please 
contact Phil Shorten, SHASA’s Project Management 
for the microgrid feasibility project.

 0438 217 916

 phil@impartskills.onmicrosoft.com 

Scan the QR code to find 
out more, or visit the website 
shasa.com.au/microgrids

Follow Southcoast Health and 
Sustainability on Facebook


